
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 25, 2005 

 

 

 

Bary Golding, Analyst 

State of Utah 

Department of Commerce 

Division of Public Utilities 

PO Box 146751 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 

 

Mr. Golding: 

 

Enclosed you will find the Business Plans, Proposed Schedule of Rates, Rules and 

Regulations and Operating Agreements for both Wolf Creek Water Conservancy, 

Inc. and Wolf Creek Water and Sewer Company for your review. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number listed 

below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

Cindy Boccia 

Executive Assistant to Steve Roberts 

  

 


